
June , 2024

AMENDMENT NO.: VI

TO

INVITATION FOR BID NO.: GPA-052-24

FOR

MISCELLANEOUS GENERATORS

Prospective Bidders are hereby notified of the following:

The Guam Power Authority will only be accepting bid packages from those Interested
Parties/Individuals that attended the Two (2) Mandatory Site Visits held
on Wednesday, May 8, 2024 and Thursday, May 9, 2024.

All other Terms and Conditions in the bid package shall remain unchanged and in full force.

JOHN M. BENAVENTE, P.E.
General Manager


